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        Daniel and Michelle Jones      

“For we are labourers together with God” I Corinthians 3:9 

  Missionaries to the Rio Grande Valley and Mexico              

 

May 2022 – Prayer Letter – “… Let us rise up and build.” Neh. 2:18 

 
Dear praying friends,  

We want to give you an update on the remodeling of the building we have purchased, but first just a short report for the months of 

March and April: we had 10 people saved during this time and our average Sunday School attendance is up to 90!   
 

God gave us an acre of land with a building on it for $30,000 down and $3,000 a month. The biggest blessing is that the man selling us 

the land is carrying the loan and not charging us a single penny of interest! We will have it paid off in 7 years and one month! 
 

God also supplied funds for us to start the remodeling of the building by way of a grant from the Jehovah-Jireh Foundation. They 

graciously gave $80,000 for the project. We also received $25,000 from churches and individuals.  
 

We had to completely gut the building, get new Air Conditioners, redo the bathrooms, and make Sunday School rooms and a nursery.  

The best part is that we will have our own baptistry! It has been slow going, but what once was a bar is now being transformed into a 

Church building! I hope that these pictures will be a blessing to you.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
In Him who loves us,  

    

  

Daniel and Michelle Jones       
 

Please pray for us as we go to Mexico in June, and for our VBS from June 27 through July 3. 

Pray for the mission group from Worth Baptist Church who are going to help during that time. 

Continue to pray for Michelle’s health, she is now having trouble with her left eye.  

Going and Giving for 

the Gain of the Gospel 
 

Received March and April 2022.  
 

$___________________ 
 

Thank You! ¡Muchas Gracias! 
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